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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the member states to the Organization and, on behalf of the Chair of the Working Group to Consider the draft “Declaration of Lima: Peace, Security, and Cooperation in the Americas,” Ambassador Hugo de Zela, Permanent Representative of Peru, has the honor to reiterate its invitation to the ambassadors, permanent representatives to participate in the meetings of the Group.
At the request of several delegations, the first meeting of the Working Group, which was scheduled to take place on Monday, April 5, has been postponed.  The meeting will now take place on Tuesday, April 6, 2010, at 3:00 p.m., in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room, to initiate general consideration of the aforementioned draft declaration, document AG/CP/GTDL-1/10.
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